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dankight@comcast.net
Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:24 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I understand that there is a new proposal to regulate the retail foreign currency
transactions,I do not want to see a change to the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1
that will definitely impact the small person trying to trade in the forex market,
please do not change this.

Sincerely,

Daniel Kight


